
                          7051 Village Drive suite 100 
                          Buena Park CA 90621-2268 
                          Phone (714) 522-2246 
                          Fax (714) 522-2268  
 
 
 
 
July 1, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Hochiki America Customer, 
 
Due to the updated UL 268 7th Edition Standard, Hochiki will no longer be selling the 6th edition 
ALN-V Part# 0200-11250. The ALN’s replacement is the 7th edition ALO-V Part# 0200-11250.  
 
Additionally, Hochiki America has replaced the 6th edition bases with the new 7th edition bases for 
ALO-V compatibility.  
 
Note: 7th edition addressable bases are compatible with all 6th and 7th edition detectors.  
 
Obsolete 6th edition             7th Edition Replacement   

ALN-V ALO-V 
SCI-B4 SCI-B47 
YBN-NSA-4 YBN-NSA-47 
HSB-NSA-6 HSB-NSA-67 
ASB ASB7 
ASBL ASBL7 

 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact international Sales at 714-670-3235. 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
Sincerely, 
  

 
 


